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Spring is here and the local wildlife are beginning to emerge!

It is nesting season, birds are building nests and laying eggs. To discourage birds from nesting in 

production areas, empty nests may be removed before eggs or babies are present. 

Active nests (nests with eggs or babies) cannot be touched! 

Notify Environmental Services immediately if there is an active nest in a production/work area.

Snakes are beginning to become active. Be cautious and look for snakes in your work 

area. Snakes should be reported to Security for trained personnel to safely remove the 

snake.

Bees and wasps are common during the spring and summer months. If you have bees in 

your area, please contact Security to have hives removed or have your work area treated 

for insects/pests. 

Good housekeeping can help reduce the occurrence of insects/mice in shop and office 

areas.

Please Contact Environmental Services regarding any wildlife questions.

Important Phone Numbers: Spill Hotline 928-865-7745 Environmental Services 928-865-6000


